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Hope for Paradise  
Gift Card Drive

The Office of Youth and Young Adult 
Ministry invites all youth and young 
adult groups to participate in our Hope 
for Paradise Gift Card Drive, benefiting 
the communities affected by the Camp 
Fire in Butte County. All groups are 
encouraged to collect donations of gift 
cards valued no more than $25 each to 
Target and Walmart, or Visa gift cards. 
Donations can be mailed in our dropped 
off at the Diocesan Pastoral Center at 
2110 Broadway in Sacramento, or at 
Trinity Pines Catholic Center in Colfax. 
For any questions, please contact 
Rochelle Gammad at (916) 733-0123 or 
at RGammad@scd.org.

The Church’s clear teaching, constantly 
reiterated by the Holy See, affirms that parents 
are the first educators of their children. Parents 
have the original, primary and inalienable right 
to educate their offspring in conformity with 
the family’s moral and religious convictions. - 
The Holy See’s Teaching on Catholic Schools, 2006​ 

They are educators because they are parents. 
At the same time, the vast majority of parents 
share their educational responsibilities with 
other individuals and institutions, primarily the 
school. Schedule a visit and see why 227 families 
have chosen St. John Notre Dame School to 
play a supplementary role in the education of 
their children. At St. John Notre Dame School 
we work to develop an Incarnational view of 
the world in our students, where secularization 
does not exist. www.sjnds.org #SJNDFolsom
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